
 
 
 

NOTICE TO CENTRES 
 
 
FAO: Examination Officers / Heads of Department / Teachers 
 
DATE:   January 2010 
 
SUBJECT: GCE Economics 
 

STIMULUS MATERIAL FOR JANUARY 2010 

GCE ECONOMICS UNIT F585 

 
Unfortunately an error has occurred in the release of the stimulus material for Unit 
F585. The stimulus material that was sent to centres for use with candidates from 9th 
November is incorrect. The correct version is now available on the OCR website. 
  
Hard copies of the correct version of the stimulus material will be sent to centres 
within the next couple of weeks, on chamois paper to differentiate between the old 
copy (white paper) and the new copy (chamois paper). 
Please collect in all copies of the original stimulus material (on white paper) and 
destroy them.  
 
When you receive the hard copies of the new stimulus material you will find some 
additional instructions enclosed in the packet that we would like you to follow. 
 
Please accept our apologies for any inconvenience caused.  
 
If you have any further enquiries, please contact:  
OCR Customer Contact Centre, (01223 553998), OCR, 1 Hills Road, Cambridge, 
CB1 2EU.  
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